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Staying Together As a Team 

Our Mission 

Statement:         

A compassionate 
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professionals,     

committed to     

healing our       
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The nice thing about team-

work is that you always 

have others on your side. 

- Margaret Carty 
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John Baker,  EMT-P,  EMS Director  

The Lynnwood Residentõs and staff have been  collecting money to benefit the Alzheimerõs  Association.  We had 

local businesses, mainly from OõDonnell, sponsor our t-shirts then we sold the shirts with the profits going toward 

finding a cure for this disease.  We then set out jars throughout LCHD and labeled them ôChange for a Cureõ.   
 

We would like to thank our sponsors and every-one else who contributed as we estimate that we will raise over 

$600 this year!    

Lynnwood:  Diane Osborne, Director 

Open Letter from the Center for Disease Control 

As a frontline healthcare provider, you play an         

essential role in protecting the health and well-being 

of our nation. In light of the recent presentation of an 

Ebola-positive patient in Texas, we wanted to remind 

all healthcare professionals that simple steps can be 

taken to prevent the spread of this disease. You can 

contribute to our country's response by being ready to 

detect a potentially infected patient; protect yourself, 

your colleagues, and other patients from exposure; 

and respond with appropriate patient care.             

Specifically, you should be ready to: 

 

* Detect: Ask All Patients with Non-Specific             

Complaints About Recent Travel 

A travel history should be taken as early as possible in 

your encounter with all patients. 

Although the signs and symptoms of Ebola are non-

specific (e.g., fever, headache, muscle pain, weak-

ness, vomiting, diarrhea, etc.), Ebola can be virtually 

eliminated from your differential by ruling out travel to 

the affected area. 

 

 

*   Protect: Use Good Infection Control Practices 

Consistent and correct use of personal protective 

equipment (PPE), frequent hand washing, 

and proper decontamination of surfaces and equip-

ment are key to reducing or eliminating the transmis-

sion of Ebola and other communicable diseases (e.g., 

HIV, influenza, hepatitis, and Enterovirus-D68). 

*  Respond: Have a Plan 

All healthcare workers should know what to do when 

encountering a suspected Ebola patient.  It is critical 

to know who to notify and to make that notification 

immediately.  Remember, Ebola is a nationally        

notifiable disease and must be reported to local, 

state, and federal public health authorities. 

 

In the last decade, our nation has made great strides 

in healthcare system and public health emergency 

preparedness. As a result of our efforts, we are      

confident in our collective ability to control the spread 

of Ebola domestically. Thank you for your continued 

partnership and dedication to national health         

security. 
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LCHD now offers Cardiac Rehab program, and    

Exercise Stress Testing! Cardiac Rehab is a         

multi-faceted rehab program designed to help    

people with recent heart events (i.e. heart attack, 

heart surgery, heart failure etc.) recover and rebuild 

their lives with monitored exercise, nutrition and 

risk factor education and support. Exercise Stress 

Testing can be used for diagnostic, prognostic or 

therapeutic purposes or for physical activity      

counseling and exercise clearance. It can be a    

valuable and reliable tool for providers to deter-

mine cardiovascular health of their patients. If you 

know of   anyone who might benefit from these  

services please call Travis at the Rehab & Fitness 

Center at (806) 561-1340. 

Rehab & Fitness Center: Travis Armstrong, ACSM-CES, HFS, NSCA-CSCS 

We have attached our schedule for you.    

If you donõt currently exercise and arenõt very active    

during the day, any increase in exercise or physical 

activity is good for you. Aerobic physical activityñ

any activity that causes a noticeable increase in 

your heart rateñis especially beneficial for disease 

prevention. Some studies show that walking briskly 

for even one to two hours a week (15 

to 20 minutes a day) starts to de-

crease the chances of having a heart 

attack or stroke, developing         dia-

betes, or dying prematurely.  

Human Resources:  Jill Stone, Manager 

MANDATORY Insurance meeting for all     
full -time employees.    

 

Thursday, October 16th 2014  

10am:  Lynnwood Dining room  

Or  

6PM: Hospital Meeting room  

You must attend one of these meetings.   

Job Openings:   

Registered Nurse ð Nights 

Physical Therapist for Outpatient and Swingbed pro-

grams 

Part-time Outpatient Speech and Language Pathologist 

Part-time Outpatient Occupational Therapist 

Dietary Aideð Part-time 

Fitness Center Associate-Part-time 

New Employees:   

Kenzie Angeley           EMS 

Pat Calvillo                  Lynnwood 

Rosalinda Delacruz    Housekeeping 

Denise Villarreal         Nursing 

Welcome them! 

 



PO Box 1310  

Tahoka, TX 79373 
 

 

Phone: 806 998-4533  

Fax: 806-561-4049  

E-mail: jallen@lchdhealthcare.org 

Commitment to Care  

Lynn County Harvest Festival Street Dance  was a wonderful success.  What a 

great community outreach event.  Thank you to all who helped and came out!   

Dates to Remember: 
October 28th:  County Wide Health Fair    

& Community Blood Drive.  Both here on the main hospital campus. Register your            
department booth with Julia as soon as you can.   
 

Halloween Fun:  Starting Oct. 24th you may decorate your work space for Halloween.  
Doors (no nails), wreaths, pumpkins or just fun items can be used.  These will part of the 
contests on Oct. 31st.  We will have a Halloween themed luncheon on the 31st .  Also on the 
31st, a costume contest.  Please remember...not to scary.   
 

Caring Buddies Program Starting up again!   Starting November 1st thru Dec. 31st.  Go get  
a form in Juliaõs office.  The Holiday season is a great time to be in the giving sprit!   

Save the Date:   
LCHD Hospital Christmas Party  Dec. 5th!  

Help: Still Looking:  The Commitment to Care Committee is looking for a community 

volunteer project to get our hospital involved with. If  you have an idea please tell your        
department representative.    

Our next meeting is Oct. 14th 8:30 am in the meeting room.  New members are 
always welcome.  Please come join.  


